
Riegelsville Planning Commission 
 

 

 

Minutes of December 4, 2023 Meeting 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:04 p.m. 
 

Members Present: 
 

 John Panasiuk (Chair) 

 Tom Stinnett (Secretary) 

 David Brandes 
 

Members Absent: 
 

 Jason Anderson (Vice Chair) 

 Damion Newton 
 

Others Present: 
 

Ed Bartosiewicz 

  

No minutes were presented by Tom Stinnett. They will be submitted for our next meeting. 
 

Correspondence 

 None 

Old Business 

 None  

New Business 

 David Brandes  again presented his suggestions for some of the questions he would 

suggest being on our questionnaire that will be sent to residents of the Borough for the 

preparation of the Comprehensive Plan during 2024 for the benefit of John Panasiuk.  We will 

not meet in 2024 until February because of the need for Borough Council to have a 

reorganization meeting on the first Monday or in the case of 2024 the first Tuesday since the first 

Monday is January 1.   
 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:27 p.m. with a motion by David Brandes and seconded by John 

Panasiuk.  The next meeting will be held on February 5, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at the Riegelsville 

Borough Hall. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Tom Stinnett, Secretary 

 


